
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 

 
 

Attention All Providers: 
 

 

Provider Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) Delay:  The purpose of this Important 
Message is to alert providers that the EFT payments for the July 5, 2024 financial 
cycle MAY be delayed by one day.  If your EFT is not available on Wednesday, 
July 10, 2024, it will be available as of Thursday, July 11, 2024.  We apologize 
for the inconvenience. 


